Newport Church of England Junior School
Avenue Road, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 7EA







Tel: 01952 386600  E-mail: A3082@telford.gov.uk Website: www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk

Wednesday 3rd January 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year!  I hope you had a fabulous break with your children; it has been lovely to hear about their Christmas holidays today.

I have been made aware that a few parents have not been receiving ParentMails from us.  We are increasingly replying on this for communication and would like to ensure everyone can receive what they need.

If you are not receiving ParentMail please return the reply slip below to us as soon as possible confirming your email address (please ensure that all letters and symbols are clear!) and mobile phone number so we can ensure ParentMail is updated.

Best wishes

Mrs N Moody

Headteacher

Name of Child: ______________________________________________   Class: ____________

Name of Parent: ______________________________________________________________

Email Address: _______________________________________________________________

Mobile telephone number: ______________________________________________________

Name of Parent/Carer: _________________________________________________________

Email address: _______________________________________________________________

Mobile telephone number: ______________________________________________________
Head teacher: Mrs Nicola Moody MA PGCE
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